
From: Petzing-Berman [mailto:kalmkalm@msn.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 10:42 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: "It can't happen" 
 
Please be certain that all Commissioners view this Wikipedia article regarding BLEVE 
explosions at a propane terminal. Note how quickly the disaster 
evolved.    http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/San_Juanico_disaster 
 
Lowen Berman 


